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$4,700,000

bemidjiyouthhockey.org

PLEDGE

Donations are being accepted for the final phase of construction now. For questions or to make a pledge, please contact:
Dale Thompson, BCAC President 218.556.9311 dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com or Courtney Aitken-Gifford 218.368.1367

$3,024,800

We are HAPPY to report that construction has 
resumed inside the second rink at the BCA.

These are unprecedented times where there potentially won’t be any ice available this summer in 
Bemidji. Unfortunately, we are unable to put our ice back on any earlier than previously scheduled 

due to construction conflicts involving the refrigeration systems. 

Please stay healthy & continue to practice social distancing.

NORTHERN MINNESOTA 
HOCKEY CAMP

AUGUST 17-20 & 24-27 

Join Los Angeles Kings scout and former 
Bemidji State standout TEDDY BELISLE along 

with NCAA and Junior Hockey Coaches

REGISTER: www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org

DAY $350/week
Mites | Squirts | 10U | PeeWee | 12U

EVENING $225/week
Bantam | 14U | High School

All proceeds go towards funding the 2nd sheet at the BCA

mailto:dale@kenkthompsonjewelry.com
https://cdn4.sportngin.com/attachments/document/52d3-1712565/Pledge_Form.pdf
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/page/show/836354-bca
https://www.bemidjiyouthhockey.org/page/show/5369827-bca-news
https://cdn1.sportngin.com/attachments/document/45ea-2112669/Northern_MN_Hockey_Camp_Flyer_2020.pdf

